
 

 
The Notice of Right to Appeal (NORA) 
the environmental determination for 

1335 Hornblend (PRJ-1127974) has 
been retracted. The project is 

undergoing a redesign, and a new 
environmental determination will be 
made based on the revised project. 

Direct any questions to the 
Development Project Manager, Sarah 
Hatinen, at SHatinen@sandiego.gov 

or (619) 446-5394 to obtain additional 
information about the project. 
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